
 

Most Blessed Sacrament 
Church 

1015 Sea St.  
 

Our Lady of  Good Counsel 
Church 

237 Sea St.  
 

Welcome to Holy Trinity Parish 
holytrinityquincy.com  
holytrinityquincy.org 

 
We are a welcoming parish seeking to bring the  

Gospel of  Jesus Christ to all who enter our doors. 
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Parish Staff Contacts  

Pastor  
               Fr. Robert J. Carr 
                      holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com 
Deacons 
               Rev. Mr. Jack Menz (Senior Deacon) 
               Rev. Mr. William Maloney 
Finance and Operations Manager 
               Ms. Allison Williams 
                     holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  
Religious Education 
               Mr. Brian Kirby, Coordinator 1-5 
                      htpreled@gmail.com 
               Fr. Robert J. Carr, Grades 6-10 
Music Director 
               Mrs. Eileen Timcoe 
Our Lady’s Choir Director  
                Mr. John Flavin 
Maintenance 
               Mr. Tom Logan 
Parish Nurse 
               Mrs. Barbara Logan  

           Barbaralogan@comcast.net 
Parish Office 

     227 Sea St. Quincy, MA 02169 
                617-479-9200 

Weekly Offertory Collection 

Mass week ending 5/22    
4:30 pm                      $760 
6:00 pm                      $583 
8:30 am                      $1,549 
10:30 am                    $947 
Egiving                      $1,055 
 
Total                          $4,894 

“In the first place, through the 

reception of the Sacrament of the 

Eucharist, Christ Himself, the cause 

of grace, becomes present in man.” 

-St. Thomas Aquinas 

Readings for the Week of May 29, 2016 

Sunday: Gn 14:18-20/Ps 110:1-4/1 Cor 11:23-26/Lk 9:11b-17 
Monday: 2 Pt 1:2-7/Ps 91:1-2, 14-16/Mk 12:1-12 
Tuesday: Zep 3:14-18a or Rom 12:9-16/Is 12:2-6/Lk 1:39-56 
Wednesday: 2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12/Ps 123:1-2/Mk 12:18-27 
Thursday: 2 Tm 2:8-15/Ps 25:4-5, 8-10, 14/Mk 12:28-34 
Friday: Ez 34:11-16/Ps 23:1-6/Rom 5:5b-11/Lk 15:3-7 
Saturday: 2 Tm 4:1-8/Ps 71:8-9, 14-17, 22/Lk 2:41-51 
Next Sunday: 1 Kgs 17:17-24/Ps 30:2, 4-6, 11-13/Gal 1:11-
19/Lk 7:11-17  

Holy Trinity Parish Mass Schedule 
Most Blessed Sacrament  
Tu, Th:9:00 am, 1st Friday: 7:00 pm  

  Saturday: 4:30 pm 
Sunday: 8:30 am  

Confessions (MBS) 
    Sat. 3:30 pm-4:15 pm 

Our Lady of Good Counsel  
M,W: 9:00 am  

1st Saturday: 9:00 am  
Saturday: 6:00 pm  
Sunday: 10:30 am 

Most Blessed Sacrament and Our Lady of Good Counsel Churches  

Welcome to our parish! We are happy to 
have you with us as we continue to 

celebrate God’s love and work together 
as one community! Please contact the 
parish office if we can assist you with 

anything! 

 
 

5/28-6/4 

     5/28       4:30 pm       Robert A. Trahan  
                                        Carol Keeley  
   
     5/29       8:30 am       Francisco Cataquet  
                    10:30 am     Dila Pepdjonovic 
 
     5/31       9:00 am       Robert Trahan 
  
     6/4         4:30 pm      Robert Cataquet   

Our Lady’s Sodality  
Your donations of items such as blankets, gift cards, 

disposable diapers, and other items a mother of a new born 
might need will be greatly appreciated. There are cribs in both 

Churches through June 5th.  

Parish Council Nominations 
Members of the Parish Council are elected by the community 
and serve to assist the Pastor in decision making and helping 
to run the parish. Names can be submitted by emailing Fr. 
Carr, by calling the parish office, or by mailing them in. All 

nominations should be turned in by mid June so that elections 
can be held for the new term.  

Please remember in your prayers this week all of the 10th 
Graders at Holy Trinity Parish who received the 

Sacrament of Confirmation on Friday May 27th. We ask 
that God continue to bless them in all that they do and 
lead them ever closer to Jesus Christ and His Church. 

The city has begun work on the sidewalks outside of Most Blessed 
Sacrament. Please be mindful of the area they are working in! 



Religious Education  

All religious education classes for Grades 1-10 have 
ended for the year. Check out 

www.holytrinityquincy.org for updates throughout 
the summer or email htpreled@gmail.com 

Regular classes will resume in September.  

Events 
Ongoing until June 5th– Our Lady’s Sodality Crib  

fundraiser for Friends of the Unborn 
June 11-12th– Holy Name Society Food Drive 

“The great feast of Corpus Christi, which the Church 

celebrates this weekend, calls us to greater love and adoration 

for the true presence of Jesus Christ among us and most 

especially in the Eucharist we receive at Mass. Since the 

beginning of the Church, holy men and women have given 

their lives with the belief and trust that Christ is truly present 

in the Eucharist. Let us remember and pray for today all holy 

men and women who are being persecuted and killed for 

their faith in Christ in our own time in different parts of the 

world. As Christ fed those gathered to hear His words with 

bread and fish in today’s Gospel, so also does he feed the 

community gathered here today with His body and blood. 

Jesus Christ, whom we receive in the Eucharist, is always 

ready to welcome us home with open arms and we are 

privileged to receive this incredible gift of Christ Himself. As 

we say in the prayer before Communion, “Lord, I am not 

worthy to receive you.” Christ does not require us to be 

worthy of Him, He has humbled himself and embraced our 

broken humanity so that we might be saved and live forever 

with Him in heaven. This week, let us challenge ourselves to 

be ever faithful to Christ present in the Eucharist and to 

strive to honor the sacrifice of His life with our own lives 

filled with adoration and reverence. May God bless you this 

week! 

- Brian Kirby     

Bread, Wine and Candles 
We have many months available, beginning in February of 

2017. Please call the parish office or see Barbara Logan after 
Mass. This is a wonderful way to honor the memory of your 

loved one!  

Offertory Envelopes 
Many parishioners have taken advantage of our request 

envelopes to be added to the offertory envelope system. If 
you are new to the parish, or if you would like to receive the 

envelopes please let us know! 

Want to stay informed about exciting things happening 

in our religious education program and when we are 

meeting? Subscribe to our weekly newsletter! To signup 

go to holytrinityquincy.org and submit your information 

under the contact section.  

High School Mission Trip  
The summer mission trip to Maine will be taking place 

between July 24th and July 30th. We will be serving the 
local community and doing extensive home repair for the 
residents in the area. We have 11 students signed up to 

attend and have begun taking names for the waiting list. 
We are still in need of both female and male chaperones. 

Speak to Brian directly or send an email to 
htpreled@gmail.com if you would like to be added to the 

waiting list or would like to donate to sponsor a student or 
help defray costs. Please look at the small insert in the bulletin 

this week for how you can donate to help make this event 
successful! The organization we will be serving with is 

Beyond Sunday Missions  
(www.beyondsundaymissions.com)  

 The mission trip meeting for all participants and their 
parents will be held on Sunday, June 5th at 5:30 pm at 

the Our Lady of Good Counsel Hall.  

Registration for the 2016-2017 Religious Education 
program is underway for all Grades. Forms and 
information are available on the new website at 

www.holytrinityquincy.org and will also be at the back of 
both Churches. Registration forms and the $50 per child 
fee are due before class begins on September 18th. We 

are in need of teachers to assist with the program, please 
contact Brian Kirby if you have any interest in being 

trained as a Catechist!  

New Religious Ed. Website  
We have launched a new religious education website and it 

can be found at www.holytrinityquincy.org. All information 
for religious education for all grades at Holy Trinity Parish 

will be available here! 

10th Annual Bill Dunn Jr. Memorial Road Race  
This event will be held on Saturday, June 25th. Save the date!  


